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Dear Sirs,  

I have read the GREEN BOOK . The world is living a great revolution with the Herviborous fishes , like 
tilapia. My company has a project of Tilapia fishfarming in the Canary Island very atractive with high 
technology from Israel. Anybody in the Canary Island give us any help to start with this kind of farm , 
because there is no rules about fishfarms on land. My question is , who could help me to start developing 
this and make pressure in the goverment of the Canary Island to give us the authorizations?  

Best Regards,  

J. Antonio Betancort Perdomo 

PANAMERICAN FISH, S.L.U. 
C/ Isla de Cuba, 6 - Oficina 307 
35007 Las Palmas DE G.C.  
CIF. B-35554401 IVA ESB35554401 
Muelle del Centenario  
Local 11-13 – 41011 Sevilla 
Tlf: 0034 928276230/928271527 
Fax: 0034 928276183/928269817 
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